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Placement drive talk  on October 30, 2019 for  III Year students by Reference Globe

In view of campus placement drive, a talk for the  Third  Year students of our college will be
conducted on  30-10-2019 in Sambhram Auditorium. The executives from Reference Globe will
address our students at as per the tentative schedule given below:

Date Time Branches No. of students from third year

30 - 10-2019 01.00 PM to 02.00 PM CSE, BTE, CE and EEE 246+61+147+65 = 519

30 - 10-2019 02:30 PM to 03.30 PM ECE, ME and ISE 218+226+127 = 571
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